Anyone interested in filling a vacancy on the Chewelah City Council –Position #3 should mail a letter of application to the attention of City Administrator at PO Box 258, Chewelah, WA 99109 or hand deliver to 301 E Clay - Room 104, Chewelah. The term of seat #3 expires 12/31/2025 – the person appointed by Council would fill the position until the results of next city election in November of 2023 are certified.  Applicant must be a registered voter of the City and a resident of the incorporated limits of the City of Chewelah for a period of at least one-year preceding appointment.  Applications will be accepted until 4:00 PM June 5th, 2023.  Inquiries should be directed to the City Administrator @ 509-935-8311.
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